
RIDGEFIELD POLICE COMMISSION  
    
 

Date: May 13, 2020 
 
To:  Wendy Gannon Lionetti, Town Clerk  
  Ridgefield Town Hall 
  400 Main Street 
  Ridgefield, Ct  06877 
 
From: Marcie Coffin, Chairperson 
  Ridgefield Police Commission 
 
Re:  Police Commission Meeting Cancellation 
 

 
 
As Chairman of the Ridgefield Police Commission, I am notifying 
your office that the below-listed scheduled Police Commission 
meeting has been cancelled: 
     

Original Meeting:   Thursday, May 14, 2020 at 7:00pm  
 Town Hall Annex 

 
 
                                   Meeting CANCELLED 

      
 

 
Please post this notice in the proper location. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Marcie Coffin, Chairperson 
Ridgefield Police Commission 


